Dear Parents,
 
As part of our school’s accreditation, we are conducting a parent survey. Your feedback to this survey provides guidance for our school’s improvement and helps us identify our best practices. Your participation is very important for the results of this survey to be meaningful. We value your opinion and ask that you take the time to complete this survey. Please be assured that your responses to this survey will be anonymous. Your honest opinion is appreciated. Please follow the link below to complete the survey by March 23, 2018.
 
https://www.pcsb.org/ParentSurvey
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.
 
Sincerely,

Ms. Mitchell
